
We, the board of the Milwood Neighborhood Association, work closely with our other 
neighborhoods and want to voice our opinion about the current maps being discussed. 
 We  support either version of the North Mopac District as shown in either Map 23 or Map 25.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Ryan Lanier 
 
President 
Milwood Neighborhood Association 
 


